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Amy Ainslie

From: Cheryl and Dave Vastola <dcvastola@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 2:31 PM
To: Planning Department
Subject: SAFV Temporary Residence

Planning Commission Members, 
We received the notice of David Levesque's request for a conditional use permit for his residence at 1421 HPR 
to be used as an interim residence for the SAFV Shelter while the current one is renovated. We would like to 
say we support this 100% and if we can be of help in facilitating this we are happy to. Thank you.  
Cheryl and David Vastola 
1415 Halibut Point Road 


